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A Huge Thank You 
The Board of Directors would like to extend a huge thank you 
to William Kennedy from unit 8 for his efforts and participation 
in removing the holiday decorations. He removed the lights by 
himself as a courtesy to the association.  You’re hard work does 
not go unnoticed! 
 
Happy New Year 
On behalf of the Board of Directors and Vision Community 
Management, wishing all residents of Exeter Place a safe and 
very Happy New Year! 
 
Granite Installation  
Areas that are in need of granite replenishment were sought out 
this winter.  The areas in most need will be replenished with 1” 
Yavapai Pink Coral granite and this is to begin next week.  Please 
look out for the landscapers performing the work and be 
considerate of their work space.  Should any questions or 
concerns arise, please do not hesitate to contact Vision 
Community Management.  We look forward to the outcome!  
  

Street Sweeping Success 
The Board recently approved a one-time sweep for the 
community to help alleviate any loose gravel and debris from the 
street slurry that occurred this past fall.  The streets are noticeably 
better in regards to loose rocks and texture. Thank you for all 
residents in helping clear the streets, it was needed in achieving 
this project. 

 
Don’t Be In The Dark 
The Association communicates with owners in various ways, 
so it is important that we have your correct contact 
information.  Be sure to provide an updated mailing address, 
email and phone number to Vision Community Management at 
ExeterPlace@WeAreVision.com so you aren't left out of 
important community notices and updates! 

 Contact Us 
Vision Community Management 

Ph:  (480)759-4945 
Fax:  (480)759-8683 

www.wearevision.com 
16625 S. Desert Foothills Pkwy 

Phoenix, AZ 85048 
exeterplace@wearevision.com 

 
Payment Options 

There are several convenient 
payment options available for 

your assessments. 

 Mail in a check or money order 
to PO Box 65422, Phoenix, 

AZ 85082  

 Pay with a credit card by 
logging on to 

www.wearevision.com. 

 Sign up for direct debit from a 
checking account. 

Please contact Vision for 
payment option details. 

 
Upcoming Board Meeting: 
Board meetings are held on the 
2nd Wednesday of the month at 

7:00 PM (social hour at 6:45 PM), 
at Fire Station #218, 845 N Alma 

School Rd, Mesa. The next 
meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, February 14, 2018. 
Homeowners are welcome and 

encouraged to attend! 

 


